
 

 

 

Limited waiver for ring fenced personnel – Antony Perkins UPDATE 

QUBE / AAT s87B Undertaking  

Period Jan 1 – June 30, 2020 

 

Waiver summary  

On the 26th of March 2018, the ACCC provided Antony Perkins, Managing Director of AAT, a limited 

waiver of Clause 6.4 of the Undertaking. The limited waiver enabled Antony to hold a position within 

Qube for two years to assist the Infrastructure and Property Asset Group in the development of rail 

operations at the Moorebank Intermodal and Interstate rail terminal, while also maintaining a 

position as Managing Director of AAT.  

On the 24th of March, 2020, an extension was granted by the ACCC following a request by AAT to 

extend the limited waiver to March 2021. The extension was granted on the condition that AAT 

provide an update on the role and activities undertaken by Antony Perkins at Moorebank and any 

breaches or potential breaches of clause 6 in the bi-annal report.   

 

Summary of activities undertaken in the last reporting period  

Activities undertaken by Antony Perkins include; 

- Assisting with terminal design  

- Communication and Co-ordination activities 

 

 

 

 



ACCC Limited waiver extension – Antony Perkins APPROVAL  

Received 24th March, 2020 
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